
Amesbury High School All Sports Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting 

May 3, 2010 
 

Minutes Taken By:  Greg Schultz 
 
Attendance: Larry Lingley, Cathy Lingley, Bonnie Schultz, Greg Schultz, Leo Norton, Traci 
Bradstreet, Priscilla Terry, Sam Wilmot 
 
Secretary’s Report:  

 The April 5
th
 meeting notes were accepted and approved.   

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

 No treasurer’s report this month. 
 
Correspondence/Comments: 

 Link for the Boosters on the town website: 
http://www.amesburyma.gov/amesburypublic.cfm?subpage=208126&school=382  

 Update and Corresppondence 
o Spring Track Concession’s- This is starting to catch on.  Selling a lot of Hot 

Chocolate. We have cleared about $280 with 2 more events to go. 
o Scholarship Committee ($500 each)- Four $500 scholarship winners were 

selected.  Thanks to those that applied!  Bonnie will run winners names past 
Elizabeth in case there are issues.  Two alternates were also selected.  Bonnie 
will also check the criteria listed for the scholarship. 

o AMS letter- Letter being sent to AMS incoming parents with next week’s polys 
introducing them and inviting them to join the boosters club.   

o Treasurer position still open, Interim Treasurer Nancy Beecy willing to train 
someone to take over as soon as possible. 

o Meeting with folks from AYMS but had to be cancelled at the last minute. 
o Friendly’s Fundraiser on Tuesday, May 18

th  
5:00-8:00PM. If <100 people then 

we get 10% of sales.  If 100-200 people, then 15% of sales.  If >200 people then 
20% of sales. 

o Corporate Sponsorships- Larry met with the Provident Bank Rep.   
 Provident has some questions (How much do we want to raise? Do we 

have a goal in mind? Who else will be be asking for sponsorships?  How 
will the money be used? How will it be visible).   

 What is good about today’s sports programs (participation?) and where 
do we lack?  What is Good/Better/Nice to have?  What do top programs 
do that we don’t?  This would be an appropriate discussion to have with 
the AD. The committee (Larry, Bonnie, Sam, Traci) will schedule a 
meeting with Elizabeth with feedback from coaches.  Traci to put 
together survey. 

o August 14
th

 Antique Auto Show at Landry. We will be running the concession 
stand at this event and need to prepare our stand for inspection.  Might be good 
to do a raffle if we are allowed. 

 Membership  Got some new membership forms. 
 
New Business: 

 Mission/use of funds-  
o This year we are awarding 8 Varsity Blankets at $200/each.  May want to look at 

less expensive alternative in the future.   

Next Meeting: June 7
th

 , 2010. 7:00PM at AHS Library. 

http://www.amesburyma.gov/amesburypublic.cfm?subpage=208126&school=382

